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States Greffe 
 
Deputy Sam Mezec 
Minister for Housing 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
21st August 2024 
 
 
Dear Minister, 

 
Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Scrutiny Panel 

 
Proposed Budget 2025-2028 

  
I write to inform you that the Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Scrutiny Panel has agreed 
to undertake a review of the Proposed Budget 2025-2028 [P.51/2024]. Attached to this letter are 
the Terms of Reference for the Panel’s review, and a list of the revenue expenditure growth and 
capital and other projects allocated to the Panel’s remit.  
 
We intend to begin our work immediately and shall hold public hearings with you and the Minister 
for Infrastructure and the Minister for the Environment. In addition, we shall seek the views of 
industry professionals and the general public to collect evidence and insights into the Proposed 
Budget 2025-2028.  
 
We hope that the evidence we gather, and our final output will help inform the work of Government 
for the Proposed Budget 2025-2028.  I would be happy to address any questions you may have 
regarding the Panel’s work for this review. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

Deputy Hilary Jeune 
Chair, Environment, Housing and Infrastructure Panel 
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